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EUROPEAN COMMISSION
DIRECTORATE-GENERAL FOR MARITIME AFFAIRS AND FISHERIES

* K ok

* %

fokafl The Director-General

Brussels,
MARE/D4/AG

Dear Ms Bermudez,

Thank you for your advice (*) of 12 March 2025 on behalf of the Market Advisory
Council on the upcoming delegated act as regards the rules for traceability of fresh and
frozen fisheries and aquaculture products.

I would like to thank you for your thorough analysis and recommendations. They will be
useful for the ongoing exchanges with the Member States on the finalisation of the draft
act.

I am looking forward to our continued fruitful cooperation. Should you have any further
questions on this reply, please contact Ms Julia Rubeck, our Advisory Councils’
coordinator, via the functional mailbox MARE-AC@ec.europa.eu.

Yours sincerely,

Charlina VITCHEVA

c.c.: Pedro Reis Santos secretary@marketac.eu

(!) Ares(2025)1972004

Ms Yobana Bermudez

Chair

Market Advisory Council
yobana.bermudez@conxemar.com
Regus EU Commission

6 Rond-Point Robert Schuman
1040 Brussels

BELGIUM

Commission européenne/Europese Commissie, 1049 Bruxelles/Brussel, BELGIQUE/BELGIE — Tel. +32 22991111
Office: J-99 05/014 — Tel. direct line +32 229-50483
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